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Commander’s Corner

Happy fall season to everyone!
The weather is cooling off, the leaves are changing 

color and the holidays are right around the corner. Have 
you ordered your hand-made Christmas wreaths yet? 
See the lounge staff for an order form by Nov. 15th!

The last few weeks have seen some sad occasions in 
our Legion family: Lisa Garcia, daughter of Auxiliary 
member Jolene Garcia, was lost to us on September 23. 
In the first week of October, Robert Champion, WW2 
Veteran and the oldest member of Post 10, passed 
away; and we observed Jerry Reid’s memorial service 
on October 1. We extend our deepest sympathies and 
support to their surviving family members.

In the spirit of Thanksgiving, I’d like to take this 
opportunity to thank all those folks who continually 
volunteer their time and energy to Post 10 without 
recompense. Their selfless dedication and devotion to 
mutual helpfulness keep this Post alive. They are the 
raffle runners, the event organizers, the ones who go 
out and advertise and to seek sponsorship; they are the 
ones who work behind the scenes to make sure all goes 
well. The next time you see them, let them know how 
much they are appreciated.

Our annual Veterans Day 
ceremony will occur at the Post on Tuesday morning, 
November 11, at 11:11 a.m. Our own Al Smith will 
speak on the holiday subject and will also convey some 
of his personal experiences from his recent deployment 
overseas. Lunch will be served afterward.

Our membership renewals are coming along well for 
2015. If you know of any veteran, spouse or qualifying 
family member who meets the eligibility dates for 
membership in the American Legion, Auxiliary or 
SAL, be sure to invite them into the Post and to fill out 
an application.

There will be Christmas activities in December, so 
come on out for the Auxiliary’s party and gift exchange 
on December 2 to kick them off. The children’s party is 
scheduled for Sunday, December 21 at 2:00 pm. Make 
sure the little ones get to see Santa in time for the big 
day. And of course, the annual Egg Nog Party will be 
on New Year’s Day at 2:00 p.m.

Here’s wishing you all a safe and joyous Holiday 
Season!

—Jeff Ruiz, Commander

Veteran’s Day Program
Tuesday, November 11
Ceremony begins at 11:11 a.m. 
Speaker: Al Smith
Lunch will be served afterward.



Where has the 
summer gone? Here 
we are into the fall 
and the holidays 
are just around the 
corner. 

Things here at 
the club have been 
moving along at a 

very busy pace. Lots of fun stuff upcoming 
for November and December, so check the 
bulletin and the board at the club for more 
information. Thanks again for all of the 
support from our great volunteers. Once 
again we work well as a team and it shows.

—Ann, Pam, Tim, Sandy, Susan & Tina

Hall accommodates up to 200 people. Great 
idea for birthday parties, weddings and holiday 
celebrations. Call Tim for availability & rates.

(303) 442-9551

Banquet Hall For Rent
SAL Squadron 10

Another successful steak night! Thanks for 
everyone’s continued support, and don’t forget to join us the 
first Friday of November.

The Annual Legion Golf Tournament was held, and even 
though our Post didn’t bring home the trophy, a good time was 
had by all.

We hope to see more of our Son’s members at our monthly 
meetings. Your input is needed and appreciated.

Hope everyone is well, and God bless all the troops and their 
families. Hope to see you all at the Post.

—Chris McQueen, Commander 

Unit 10 Auxiliary

Hello all. First of all, I want to thank you for 
your thoughtfulness and prayers over the past weeks. I am still 
getting chemo so I am the bald one at the bar but it would seem 
that I am improving.

Our next meeting is Tuesday, November 4th at 7:00 p.m. Our 
December meeting is also the Auxiliary Christmas Party. We do 
a $10 gift exchange and please bring a snack to share.

On Tuesday, November 11th at 11:11 a.m, the Legion will 
host the Veteran’s Day Program at the Post. Refreshments will 
be served and the Auxiliary members have been asked to bring 
salads. The Auxiliary will also provide a cake for dessert.

The Children’s Christmas Party will be held on Sunday, 
December 21st at 2:00 p.m. For children up to 10 years old. A 
present for every child! There will be a sign-up sheet at the Post 
in December.

The New Year is almost upon us, so your 2015 dues are due 
now. The door card at the Post will change on January 1st and 
your dues must be paid to get a new key card.

Our Sunday breakfasts are in great need of crews. You pick 
your own menu and it only takes about three hours a month. To 
keep this vital fundraiser going we need some help. If you can 
help, please call me at 303-499-3671.

Please check the calender and the event board at the Club for 
events in November and December.

Thank you again.
—Susan Palmer

Order Your Holiday 
Wreath at Post 10
$25 Donation
Nov 15th - Deadline
Dec 1st - Delivery

Attention Auxiliary Members
Please note that membership renewals are currently due. Door 
cards change on January 1, 2015. If dues are not paid you will not 
be able to receive a new door card. Feel free to call if you have any 
questions 303-444-0826.

—Jean Covey - Membership Chairman

Children’s 
Christmas 
Party
Sunday, Dec 21st 
@ 2:00 p.m.
Ages 10 and under. 
Refreshments. A present 
for every child. A visit from 
Santa! Sign up in the lounge.
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Trap Shoot 12 pm
VFW Meet 2 pm
Texas Hold-Em 5 pm

Breakfast 10-12
Trap Shoot 12 pm
Pool 1 pm
Broncos 2:25

House Committee
Meeting 6:30

Darts 7 pm Steak Night
Dinner 6-8 

Trap Shoot 12 pm
Texas Hold-Em 5 pm

Trap Shoot 12 pm
Texas Hold-Em 5 pm

Trap Shoot 12 pm
Texas Hold-Em 5 pm

Breakfast 10-12
Trap Shoot 12 pm
Pool 1 pm
Broncos 2:05

Spaghetti Night
Dinner 6-8 
Get Lucky Ent.
Karaoke 8-11 pm

Breakfast 10-1
Trap Shoot 12 pm
Pool 1 pm
Broncos 11 am

 Darts 7 pm
40/8 Prom

Rib Night
Dinner 6-8 pm

Breakfast 10-12
Trap Shoot 12 pm
Pool 1 pm
Broncos 2:25

Breakfast 10-12
Trap Shoot 12 pm
Pool 1 pm
Broncos 6:30

House Committee
Meeting 6:30

AL Meeting 7 pm
AUX Christmas
Meeting 7 pm

DAV Meeting 2 pm
SAL Meeting 6 pm 

Steak Night
Dinner 6-8

Trap Shoot 12 pm
VFW Meet 2 pm 
Texas Hold-Em 5 pm

Trap Shoot 12 pm
Texas Hold Em 5 pm

Trap Shoot 12 pm
Texas Hold-Em 5 pm

Breakfast 10-12
Trap Shoot 12 pm
Pool 1 pm
Broncos 2:05 pm

Dinner 6-8 pm
Get Lucky Ent.
Karaoke 8-11 pm

Breakfast 10-12
Trap Shoot 12 pm
Pool 1 pm
Broncos 2:05

 

Dinner 6-8 pm

Breakfast 10-12
Trap Shoot 12 pm
Pool 1 pm
Kids Xmas 2 pm

Club closed No Dinner
Get Lucky Ent.
Karaoke 8-11 pm

Breakfast 10-12
Trap Shoot 12 pm
Pool 1 pm
Bronocs 2:25

American Legion Boulder Post #10, 4760 28th Street, Boulder, CO 80301 • (303) 442-9551

DAV Meeting 2 pm 
SAL Meeting 6 pm

Veteran’s Day 
Program 11:11 am

Newsletter 
Articles Due

AL Meeting 7 pm
AUX Meeting 7 pm

24 25 26 27 28 29
No dinner
Get Lucky Ent.
Karaoke 8-11 pm

Darts 7 pm

Broncos 6:30 pm

Darts 7 pm

Club closed

Darts 7 pm

Entertainment
Meeting 5:30 pm 
Darts 7 pm

Trap Shoot 12 pm
Texas Hold-Em 5 pm

Club closed early

Trap Shoot 12 pm
Texas Hold-Em 5 pm

CHRISTMAS DAY

Egg Nog Party
January 1st - 2:00 p.m.

Veteran’s Day Program
Tuesday, November 11

11:11 a.m.

THANKSGIVING DAY

VETERANS DAY

Wing/Ding
Halftime

Broncos
Potluck

Broncos
Potluck

ELECTION DAY

Broncos
Breakfast



VFW Post 807 

40/8 Voiture Locale 766 

The Grand Chef de Train thought it would be a 
good idea to have a cookout at the Lakewood 
Post to try and revitalize their 40/8. The sched-
uled time was from 1:00-3:00 p.m., October 
11. There were six members from Locale 766 
and one from the Lakewood Voiture, so I don’t 
think much was accomplished towards revital-
ization.

We will be meeting in Firestone this month. 
The rest of the Proms will be held in Boulder. 
I hope to see more of you this year.

Until next time, be safe out there.
—Rich Eskew, Chef de Gare

We have started our meetings again the first 
Saturday of the month. Our district meeting is November 9th 
at the Broomfield Post. Lunch will be at noon and the meeting 
will follow. 

Veteran of Foreign Wars Department has a raffle for a Henry 
30/30. This money is to go to a veteran’s service officer at the 
State level. I think that this is for a good cause. I have tickets if 
you would like some. 

We have some days and events coming up to honor those 
who have given so much for our Country. They are Veterans 
Day on November 11th and Pearl Harbor Day on December 
7th. Please don’t forget Election Day November 4, as it affects 
us as veterans and our country.

Look forward to seeing you all at the next meeting and 
perhaps you can bring a new member.

—Willard Wells, Commander

American Legion Boulder Post #10
4760 28th Street
Boulder, CO 80301-1651
(303) 442-9551

2014-2015 Legion Officers 
Commander . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .                     Jeff Ruiz
Sr. Vice Commander . . . . . . . . . . .            John Gillis
Jr. Vice Commander . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .                    
Adjutant . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .                  Roland Siebold
Treasurer. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .                     Ted Sikora
Chaplain . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .                   Glenn Guyer
Historian. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .                             
Sgt-at-Arms. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .                  Wayne Fuqua

2014-2015 Auxiliary Officers 
President . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .                   Susan Palmer
1st Vice President . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .               Jan Beyer
2nd Vice President . . . . . . . . . . . .           Lynn Duguay
Secretary . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .                Karen Wessling 
Treasurer . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .               Donna Gonzales
Chaplain/Historian . . . . . . . . .          Charissa Poteet
Membership Chairman . . . . . . . . . .          Jean Covey
Sgt-at-Arms . . . . . . . . . . . . . .               Sandy Honohan

2014-2015 SAL Officers 
Commander . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .              Chris McQueen
Sr. Vice Commander . . . . . . . . . .         Keith Kubiak 
Jr. Vice Commander . . . . .    Nicholas Ponticiello
Adjutant. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .                    Marty Covey
Finance Officer . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .               Brian Morck
Chaplain/Historian . . . . . . . . . . . .           Glenn Guyer
Sgt-at-Arms . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .                  Rick Minor

House Committee Steve Palmer, Don Price and Ralph Utley

Club Hours: Mon.-Thurs. 11 a.m.-11 p.m. — Fri. & Sat. 11 a.m.-12 midnight — Sun. 11 a.m.-10 p.m.
Mailing Address: American Legion Post #10, P.O. Box 17905, Boulder, CO 80308

Designed and edited by Linda Cranston. 
(303) 564-0484 Email: linda@nbm.com

Request for Transfer/Change of Address 
Please send name, address, Membership ID No., phone, 
signature and email address to: American Legion Post #10, 
4760 28th Street, Boulder, CO 80301, Attn: Legion Adjutant 
or email to: jogill80303@hotmail.com. Also specify your 
newsletter delivery preference: Emailed PDF (preferred) or 
by mail.

Texas Hold ’Em Tournament
Every Saturday at 5:00 p.m. 

$25 buy in.


